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Our day center was closed for an entire year. The unemployment situation is still being handled
years later. Our company has been open since 2008 and we have not received a significant
raise for our services but the price on everything has gone up. The company either loses staff or
money out of their pockets to keep the staff we need. The staff obviously need more money to
survive this crisis, which in return means the company needs more money to survive. Our
company is Alpha Care Ltd.



